
Happy Holidays,

December is a time for celebration and reflection, but
also a moment to look ahead. As we wrap up the
semester, I encourage you to take pride in the progress
we’ve made together, from advancing our student
success initiatives to strengthening our commitment
as a Hispanic-Serving Institution. Your efforts are
making a tangible difference in the lives of our
students, who continue to inspire us with their
determination and ambition.

In the coming weeks, let’s embrace the opportunity to
recharge, spend time with loved ones, and set new
goals for the year ahead. The work we do as educators,
staff, and community leaders is transformative, and it is
sustained by our collective care for one another and the
students we serve.

Thank you for your unwavering commitment to the
mission and values of Los Medanos College. I look
forward to building on our successes in the new year
and continuing to make LMC a place of opportunity,
equity, and excellence.

Wishing you a joyful and restful holiday season!
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Enrollment Update 

Full-time Faculty Reminder
The deadline for load sheet approval

 December 13th

Phase I Courses have been approved by our Curriculum
Committee and the State Chancellor’s Office!
The CCN Council is finalizing the development of the Phase
II templates this week.
If your department, program, committee would like a
presentation on AB928 & AB1111, contact Sheri Woltz

Cal-GETC & Common Course Numbering Update



We are seeking faculty for the following
college-wide LTA Assignments. 

TLC Co-Chair - SPR 25 
PSLO/CSCLO Co-Coordinator - SPR 25
Curriculum Committee Chair - FA 25
PIP Coordinator - FA 25
OER Coordinator - FA 25
General Education Chair - FA 25

Please be on the lookout for the LTA
applications as soon as we receive District
approval. 

 Announcements

LIMITED TIME ASSIGNMENTSThe Office of Instruction would
like to thank Eileen Valenzuela
for her 38 years of service and

dedication to LMC!

DONATE AN UNWRAPPED GIFT  TO THE OFFICE OF
INSTRUCTION BY DEC 5TH  FOR  ANNUAL TOY DRIVE



Thank you for reading!

DECEMBER 5
2:00PM - 4:00PM

STUDENT UNION - 2ND FLOOR

DECEMBER 4
5:00PM - 8:00PM

WINTER BREAK
 DEC 20 - JAN 1

WED DEC 11 AT 7PM
RECITAL HALL

https://www.losmedanos.edu/calendar/index.aspx

